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Eagle Bay Brewing Company XPA 
Single 375ml cans, 4x375mL cans and 

4x4x375ml cans 
Best Before: BB 19/04/23 

 
  

Eagle Bay Brewing Company is conducting a recall of the above products. 
The products have been available for sale at BWS, Dan Murphy’s, 
Liquorland, First Choice, Vintage Cellars, Liquor Barons, Cellarbrations, The 
Bottle’O and other independent liquor retailers in WA.  
 
Problem: The recall is due to secondary fermentation. 
 
Food safety hazard: Food products containing excess alcohol and 
carbonation may cause illness/injury if consumed. 
 
What to do: Consumers should not drink or open this product and should 
dispose of it safely. Please contact Eagle Bay Brewing Company for safe 
disposal instructions and to arrange for reimbursement. 

 
For further information please contact: 

Eagle Bay Brewing Company 
08 9755 3554 / enquiries@eaglebaybrewing.com.au 

eaglebaybrewing.com.au 

mailto:enquiries@eaglebaybrewing.com.au

